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PRO-UN DAY CONCERT 2023  

 

 

The Chief of Protocol of the United Nations presents her compliments to the Permanent 

Representatives/Observers to the United Nations, Heads of the Liaison Offices of the Specialized 

Agencies and related organizations and has the honour to inform them that, on the occasion of 

the United Nations Day, a concert will be held in the General Assembly Hall on Tuesday,  

24 October 2023 at 6:30 p.m.  

 

This year’s Concert is hosted by the Secretary-General under the theme “The Frontlines 

of Climate Action”, highlighting the principles of the UN Charter on its 78th anniversary while 

mobilizing the diplomatic community around climate action in the lead up to COP 28 in Dubai, 

and the 4th International Conference on Small Island Developing States in Antigua and Barbuda 

in 2024. The concert is sponsored by the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Tonga to the 

United Nations. 

 

 Admission to the concert will be on the basis of invitations and tickets. A total of six (6) 

seats will be allocated to each Permanent Mission, 



 

Invitations and tickets can be collected at the Protocol and Liaison Service, located at 

Room S-0211, on Wednesday, 18 October 2023 between 10:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  

Thereafter, the availability of admission cards will not be guaranteed. 

 

  The Chief of Protocol of the United Nations avails herself of this opportunity to renew to 

the Permanent Representatives/Observers to the United Nations, Heads of the Liaison Offices of 

the Specialized Agencies and related organizations, the assurances of her highest consideration. 

 

 
                        4 October 2023 


